Ouachita Baptist University

Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita

Ouachi-Talk: A Weekly Newsletter to the **Ouachita Baptist University Family**

University Archives

1-22-1996

January 22, 1996

Office of Student Services

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarlycommons.obu.edu/ouachitalk



Part of the Higher Education Commons, and the Organizational Communication Commons

Recommended Citation

Office of Student Services, "January 22, 1996" (1996). Ouachi-Talk: A Weekly Newsletter to the Ouachita Baptist University Family. 421.

https://scholarlycommons.obu.edu/ouachitalk/421

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives at Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita. It has been accepted for inclusion in Ouachi-Talk: A Weekly Newsletter to the Ouachita Baptist University Family by an authorized administrator of Scholarly Commons @ Ouachita. For more information, please contact mortensona@obu.edu.



A new semester has arrived and we each are bombarded with responsibility. New classes, new activities, and a new year do not just keep us busy, but they provide us with a new chance to improve upon ourselves.

Many of us have set new goals which we hope to attain this semester. We on the Student Senate have set a number of goals for our self. Last semester proved very successful with our work on Parents Day and Homecoming.

Not only did the Student Senate coordinate events, but our members played a vital role in policies that have affected students. Members of the Senate helped in the planning of the Tiger's Den and senators helped influence the new meal ticket policy in the Tiger Grill.

This semester we are off to a great start. With this new semester the Student Senate is focusing inward so that we may do a better job in representing the student body. The Student Senate has a new office that is in Student Services Suite.

We hope this will allow us to work more efficiently while providing students a place to call or come by and voice concerns. I want to remind you that Student Senate meetings are open; Tuesday evenings at 5:30 p.m. in McClellan 100.

HEALTH FAIR SPONSORED BY OUACHITA BAPTIST UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICES

CHOLESTEROL SCREENINGS
BODY COMPOSITION MEASUREMENT
HEARING TESTS
AEROBICS DEMONSTRATIONS
HEMOGLOBIN CHECKS
AND MUCH MORE...

FEBRUARY 6 9:00 AM-3:00 PM EVANS STUDENT CENTER

BIRTHDAYS

Birthdates and names have been removed for privacy.

SUNDAY E MONDAY CMF TIGERS **TUESDAY** CHAPEL MABEE RECITAL H WEDNESDAY GUTENBURG THURSDAY PR AISE E FRIDAY SATURDAY